
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carers,  

 

We cannot quite believe that we are into the last half term of this academic year! 

Although the academy is still operating differently at the moment, we are continuing 

to finalise our plans for the new academic year. Part of this planning includes 

organising the children’s class groupings for 2021/22.  
 

Under normal circumstances, we would have had a transition day where your child 

would visit their new class to work with their new teacher. Unfortunately, due to 

the government guidance on how schools need to continue to operate at this time, 

this will not be possible. However, there will be a virtual meet for all classes on 

Thursday 8th July, so your child will have the opportunity to meet their new 

teacher/s.  

 

 

Current Class Going to 

Nursery 
RB Miss Barker   

RH Mrs Holmes 

RH 1B Miss Burroughs 

RJ 1A Mr Brightmore 

1D 2H/S Mrs Leach & Mrs Siddall 

1H 2H Miss Helme 

2B 3B Mr Bullingham 

2HL 3H Mr Handley 

3B 4W Mr Wilkinson 

3T 4S Miss Sarvent 

4S 5B Mrs Bevan 

4W 5H Miss Hartland 

5C 6L Miss Lord 

5S 6R Mrs Robinson 

 

You will notice that we are welcoming some new teaching staff members to the 

Littleworth team and sadly saying goodbye to others, who are moving to different 

roles or academies within the Trust.  

Leaving to take up teaching positions in other academies within the Trust are Miss 

Johnson, Mrs Wilkinson and Mr Turner. Miss Downes and Mr Smith are leaving to 

take up a teaching position in another school. Miss Cheesman and Mrs Bedford will 

be taking maternity leave at the end of the academic year. I’m sure you will join me 

in wishing them well and a fond farewell. Further staffing updates will be included in 

our end of year Newsletter. 



 

 

We are also currently working through other arrangements for our return in 

September. At this moment in time, schools do not have an indication that the 

restrictions will change but if they do and we are able to do so, we look forward to 

school life returning back to something closer to ‘normal’. We aim to begin moving 

towards a return to our normal start and finish times, collection arrangements etc. 

but I will share further details before the end of term. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support, patience 

and understanding over the year, myself and the staff have really appreciated it. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Wakefield 

Principal 

 

 
 


